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July 14th 2025 
 

 

On behalf of the Governors, I would like to say a big thank you to all the staff at Bury 

Primary School.  

 

This past year has been like no other and the teachers and support staff have responded 

magnificently. Coping with the disruption of the ongoing building improvements and a 

myriad of other changes - many at short notice - they have still delivered an outstanding 

education to the children not to mention the superb summer performance!  

 

Thank you to Mr Moore and all the staff for working so hard to provide a safe and 

stimulating learning environment for all.  

 

We are always sad to say goodbye to our Year 6 children and their families and we wish 

them every success for the next stage of their learning journey. We hope they remember 

their time at Bury fondly as we will remember them.  

 

As ever a big thanks to FOBS and all the families for their continued support and 

commitment to our school and I look forward to seeing you all plus our new starters in 

September. 

 

Finally, I personally would like to thank my governing body team for all their hard work, 

dedication and commitment that enables us to effectively support the school. 

 

Wishing you a safe and enjoyable summer break. 

 

Lisa Tupper  

Chair of Governors 
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